
Week of Women
..presented by the Women's Council!

Women's Lacrosse 
Game

Saturday, March 25th
10 am, DeBaun field

All proceeds go to the One Love 
foundation!

Pancake Night
Saturday, March 25th 

10 pm, Phi Sigma Sigma

All proceeds go to the Kids In 
Need Foundation, which helps 
provide underprivileged kids 

with the necessary school 
supplies they need to succeed.

"Love, Me" 
Monday, March 27th

9 pm, BC 319

Come learn how to be Body 
Positive with Omega Phi Beta. Join 
us on this journey to loving the skin 

you're in because the only thing 
constant in your life is in fact, 

yourself.

SWiCS & SWE: 
Alumni Panel 
Tuesday, March 28th

9 pm, BC 210

Come hear alumni speak about 
professional life post-Stevens, 
gender discrimination in the 

workplace, and more.

Women of Color 
Luncheon 

Wednesday, March 29th
1:30 pm

Pre-registration is required for this 
luncheon. If interested in 

attending, please email Jacquis 
Watters at jwatter1@stevens.edu.

SheNegotiates 
Wednesday, March 29th

2 pm, EAS 222

SheNegotiates is a workshop that 
will support students’ career 

aspirations. Through strategic 
conversations you will learn how to 
influence, negotiate, and succeed.

*Co-sponsored by Women's Programs, the
School of Business, & SPC

Philanthropy Night 
Wednesday, March 29th

9 pm, EAS 222

Join SPC for a night of crafting, 
snacks, and more to support Circle 
of Sisterhood, an organization that 

works to remove educational 
barriers for girls and women facing 

poverty and oppression.

Fondue & Trivia 
Night 

Thursday, March 30th 
9 pm, Babbio Atrium

Come join the Society of Women 
Engineers for fondue night and 

learn about prominent women in 
the STEM field!

Matchstick's Women 
in Healthcare Panel 

Friday, March 31st
3 pm, Matchstick Headquarters

Pre-registration is required for this 
event. If interested in attending, 

please email Jess Smith at 
jsmith17@stevens.edu.

Throughout the week, we will be holding a donation drive for gently used/
new bras, & unopened tampons/pads. Collection boxes will be placed 

around campus. Please forward all questions to wprograms@stevens.edu!




